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Dear Project Manager, Deep Geologic Repository Project, Canadian Environmental
Assessment Agency:  

I am a U.S. Citizen who grew up near the U.S. Canadian border and drank water
that came from the area that could be effected by the subject Deep Geologic
Repository Project for Low and Intermediate Radioactive Waste that is proposed to
be installed near Kincardine, Ontario.  I am writing to request that no installation
of radioactive waste be permitted so close to any large water resource, and in
particular, the Great Lakes.  A problem with leakage of the storage facility puts at
risk the water that 44 million people rely upon for their drinking water. Please find
a more environmentally neutral location for your facility.  

Thank you for considering my comments.

Ruth Zanoni

R Family
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